
 

CAMPHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

DOWNLOADING THE ‘SCHOOLS NI APP’ 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We make every effort to ensure that you have access to important school information, events 

and important dates throughout the year.  

 

In an effort to reduce costs associated with texting and paper usage, where possible, we use 

the school website and app to communicate with parents.  Please refer to the website regularly. 

 

We ask every parent to download the Schools NI App along with Parentmail App. We will send 

notifications, messages, emails and school documents directly to your phone.  

It is important that you check the website regularly. All important information for the week 

ahead is placed on the scrolling ticker tape at the start of each week. 

 

HOW TO DOWNLOAD THE APP 

Search for the ‘Schools NI’ App or click the link on our website (www.camphillps.co.uk) and 

follow the instructions to install the App on your phone. Please make sure you have checked your 

phone settings to ensure you can receive notifications from the App. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Principal 

Mrs K McMaster 

 

 


